
Dear Supervisors, 

 

Especially given fire season is beginning, it would be foolhardy to cut funds to the Fire Safety Council, and so 

drastically. They have been very helpful to any of us both in educating us about keeping our properties as safe as 

possible and about being prepared in case we need to evacuate.  

 

Len Tischler 

McNab Ranch resident 

 


